
EPSU waits for European Commission response to 
legal challenge

 Europe 

EPSU has launched a legal case against the European Commission and is now 
waiting for the first formal response. EPSU has taken the case because the 
Commission refused to submit to the European Council the information and 
consultation agreement signed in the Central Government Administrations social 
dialogue in December 2015. Despite signing the European Pillar of Social Rights and 
making positive statements about social dialogue, the Commission has failed to act 
to provide important rights to 9.8 million central government workers that are 
already enjoyed in the private sector. The complaint was filed in May and the main 
arguments have now been published in the Official Journal.
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